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ITEM 12 

TOWN COUNCIL meeting 13TH FEBRUARY 2023 at 6.30pm in the Council Chamber at the Town Hall 
 
  
Bands in the Park 
 
Following the sad death of Mr D Wells, the Sunday Bands in the Park have ceased.  The Place Project 
Officer from Wychavon District Council has advised that they will fund the concerts but would require an 
Officer from the Town Council to administer the band bookings etc.   
 
There is scope in the office to take this on if the Council decides that it will benefit the community. 
 
Each Sunday morning a decision would be need to be made as to whether the event can go ahead due 
to any inclement weather.  We would like this task to be carried out by a rota of town councillors so let 
us know if you will be unable to participate. 
 
The council is asked how they wish to proceed with Bands in the Park. 
 
 
 
 
Jo Adams 
Town Clerk  
 

Unit 6 Ground Floor 
Abbey Lane Court 

Evesham, WR11 4BY 
 

01386 565700 
townclerk@eveshamtowncouncil.gov.uk  
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